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 To:    Trucking Companies and Farming Operations 

 

 From:  Doreen Jackson, Deputy Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 Date:  Tuesday, April 8th, 2025 

 

 Subject: Weight Limits on Town Roads 

 

 

 The Town of Springfield’s spring weight limits were lifted starting April 7th, 2025. 

 

 Please continue using the shortest route from County and State Highways.  Thank you for  

 

 your cooperation.  We appreciate your support of our ordinance in protecting our roads  

 

 from damages at this time of the year. 

 

 

  

 

 

 Have A Great and Safe Summer! 
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